Black River Road
Culvert Replacement Update

The Township is excited to announce the Black River Road Culvert (bridge) Replacement Project is nearing
completion. The road was closed since late fall while the Township Public Works team replaced the
damaged bridge. Black River Road is open with a stop sigh on each side of the bridge. Please use caution
while traveling this area. The weight limit that was in place on the old bridge has been removed. There will
be temporary closures during the daytime hours in the next few weeks to finish this project. Please
continue to watch for detour sighs. We would like to thank the residents for working with the Township to
complete this important project. Please contact the Township at 610-865-3291 with any questions.
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